NATIONAL EXECUTIVE MEETING REPORT
4TH CAN DIV

New TOR’s were accepted by both parties.

4Cdn Div has delegated authorities to many formation commanders in order to speed up part of the staffing process. The aim is to staff more position and hire more civilians

Where previously the command couldn’t keep up with even attrition, it is now directed to fill any vacant position, SWE is available and where there is a qualified applicant they should be hired. The aim is to not turn back any SWE.

Members are encouraged to access the HR Go mobile app, it can be helpful in getting info on HR issues
Union co-chair will endeavour to have the appropriate representatives for the next LMCC.

ODM, Ontario will be the likely be the last region to have an ODM presence if any.

COS indicated that his intention to hire and retain a strong civilian force as they are a very important part of the Div.

Next meeting tentative for late April

Respectfully submitted,

Serge Desbiens
